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Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Forgiveness                                      
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Being Open To Forgiveness                                                                                                            
Awareness : That Relationships Need To Be Rebuilt                                                                                                                    

Action : The 4 Steps Of Reconciliation 

Bulletin—Week 5 of Term 2, 20th May 2021 

                                                  2022 Enrolments Are Now Open  
Incredibly, it’s time to start preparations for 2022.  For current families, enrolment forms are available at 
the office. Still feel free to drop in and enjoy a tour though as it’s great to take in the sights of the school 

and especially allow your starter to see the classes in action. For prospective families, we will conduct 
tours at Sunday’s Community Open Day (11am – 1pm). We also happily show families around at any 

other time after making an appointment. 
  
 
 

                                                           
  

 

    Afternoon  Assembly :  Monday at 2:45                               

Yr 6 Leaders & Class Prayer                                                          
May  24 : Pupil Free Day – No Assembly 

            May 31 : Tom H, Lacey S & Eli J; Sen M & H 
You can watch it live by tuning into our YouTube channel. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg 
The link can also be found on our school website and is the same 

link for ALL Assemblies ! 

         
  

  
  

  
                              
  
  

                             Dates To Remember                                                 
Sunday, May 23 Community Open Day 11-1pm  
Monday, May 24 Pupil Free Day       
Wedesday May 26 Sacrament of Reconciliation                       
Week 6 & 7  PSG Meetings 
Monday June 14 Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
  
  

PUPIL FREE DAY– Monday May 24 

Last Week’s FIRE CARRIER ceremony 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg
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PRIVACY POLICY 

 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be done at any 

time! 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 21st May & 4th June.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.    

CSEF 

If your circumstances have changed, and you now have a health care card and are eligible for the Camps, Sports & 

Excursion Fund (CSEF) please see the office for a CSEF Application form. Eligibility requirements & explanations are 

listed on the back of the form.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.   

 The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

                         If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

 

 

After 3 years of Covid and weather related cancellations, we finally had 

the opportunity to run our School X Country under glorious clear skies.   

The format was a morning event at School where the Grade 1 & 2’s 

completed two laps of the track (1 km) and the Preps did one lap (500m). 

A great atmosphere was created by so many family members staying on 

after a beautiful Mother’s Day breakfast. A special mention needs to go to 

the wonderful assistance provided by the Grade 6 students who supervised 

checkpoints, ran the course with the younger students and helped with 

timing/place getters. 

To see so many smiles on students’ faces 

whilst pushing themselves physically was 

testament to the success of the event. Some 

wonderful individual performances were on 

show and it will be great to see the students’ 

progress into the longer distance races in 

coming years.  

In the afternoon the Middles and Seniors 

walked to the Showgrounds where they 

completed a 2km or 3km run (depending on 

age) around the oval and along the creek & 

golf club before finishing in front of the 

Football Clubrooms. Some fast times were 

posted, whilst others took the opportunity to 

enjoy the weather and complete the track in 

the company of friends.   

 

Office News 

PE NEWS – CROSS COUNTRY 
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In all, 13 students qualified to represent St. Josephs at the Division Cross Country Event held in Shepparton 

on Friday 14th May. The following students all endeavoured to qualify for the next level of Zone races: 

 

9/10 Years Kara Gundrill, Alex Chmiel, Georgia Robertson, Tyler Burkitt, Summa Neyland, 

Jasper Brown and Tilly Schreenan. 

11 Years Chase Rodda, Samuel Brown and Mason Alexander.  

12 Years  Izaak Hopkins, Brian Hansen & Mason Hughes 

 

Samuel Brown & Izaak Hopkins: 

On Friday the 15th of May, 12 Students went to the 2nd 

Stage of Cross Country. It was a freezing afternoon and the 

conditions were tough. We congratulate Chase Rodda, 

Georgia Robertson & Alex Chmiel on moving to the next 

stage of Regionals at Winton on June 6th. We wish them the 

best of luck. Thank you to all the parents & Mr A for driving 

us.  

 

 

 
  

We have an abundance of 

jumpers, drink bottles & 

containers etc in Lost Property. 

Please come & check for any lost 

items.  Please ensure all clothing 

& items are clearly labelled so that we can return 

your items to your child. Some jumpers handed in 

are labelled with past students.  If you have 

purchased 2nd hand jumpers, please remember to 

update the name so it can be returned. 

 

 

 

The second hand uniform shop is open every 

Tuesday 3-3.30pm. If you wish to purchase 

second hand uniforms outside of these hours, 

please see Marcella in the canteen 

or Donna & Gayle in the office. 

All items are in good condition, 

clean and very reasonably 

priced.  Donations of good 

quality items are always welcome 

and can be left at the school office. All money 

goes to the Parent & Friends Association. 

 

 

Sen S    Bella Wayman  
For stepping outside of her comfort zone and 

making friends with children from other schools 

during our transition to St Mary’s. Awesome work 

Bella! 

Jamieson Shelton  

For always being a polite, friendly and positive 

member of our classroom. It’s a pleasure having 

you in our class! 

 

Sen M    Jess Osborne  
For the care and consideration she displayed 

towards her peers during cross country. It’s a 

wonderful example of your character. Well done! 

Landon Muller 

For making a concerted effort to connect with his 

teachers and peers. It's a pleasure having you part 

of the class. 

 

Sen H    Mason Hughes  
For giving cross country a ripping effort, coming 

in the top 3. You are an amazing Grade 6! 

Matilda Trimble  

For her passionate attitude to Numeracy. You are 

truly blessed with a mathematical brain!!! 

 

 Sen N   Sol Frost 
For the smile you bring to our face every day and 

your thoughtful nature. 

James Altoft 

For the leadership he is showing in his F.I.R.E 

carrier role. Congratulations on being 

commissioned for this role. 

Mid H    Isaac Manicdao  
For growing in confidence to ask questions and to 

share his work. 

 

 

Lost Property 

Student of  the Week 

Second Hand Uniforms 
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Zavier Mulloy  

For having a settled Term 2 and for being aware 

of the needs of others on the playground and in 

the classroom. 

  

Mid O   Callan O’Dwyer 
For his excellent attitude towards learning and 

coming in each day with a smile.  

Remi Storer  

For being a kind and considerate class member. 

You are a great role model to others.  

 

Mid W   Dustin Stell 
For your amazing attitude during our Cross 

Country race and giving it your all - Well done 

Dustin!! 

Justin Hendy 

For the wonderful effort he has been putting into 

his reading. He consistently has his Diary filled 

out and is always first in line on his Reading Day. 

Keep up the great work Justin. 

Mid B   Chayse Maher  
For your 'have a go' attitude at Cross Country on 

Friday. Well done Chayse! 

Brooklyn Few  

For always having a positive attitude towards all 

aspects of school and working hard on your times 

tables. 

 

Jun S   Everly Smyth  
For being such a mature role model to others on 

our excursion and sharing the lessons she took 

from ‘The Midnight Gang’. 

     Myah Shelton  

For her fantastic word building during our 

Writing sessions.  

 

Jun H     Jack Robertson 
For his enthusiasm and sportsmanship during our 

school Cross Country and for always being a 

leader who gives his best.  

Audrey Martin 

For her admirable work ethic in Reading Groups 

and for always helping others in need.  

 

Jun A    Zarliah Collins 
For confidently participating on our excursion 

and settling into St Joseph's so well.  

Eliza Razga 

For always being polite to both her teachers and 

peers. 

 

Jun J    Mikayla Penny  
For excellent work during reading activities, and 

also for showing such enthusiasm and leadership 

at the Midnight Gang excursion. 

Caylee Rawson  

For excellent work during reading activities, and 

also for showing great enthusiasm at the Cross 

Country. Brilliant Caylee!  

 

Prep M    Evie Teasdale 
For working hard to improve her sound and letter 

recognition. Well done Evie! 

Jack Glass  

For having a positive attitude towards school and 

learning. Well done Jack!  

 

Prep N   Isla Harris 

For always entering our room with a big smile 

and trying her hardest across all areas, well Done 

Isla.  

Billy Hicks  

For always doing his best and being a leader in 

our class. 

Principal’s Award 

Term 2 

Week 4 : Nash Siermans 

Week 5 : Claire Bergamin  

Living out the values of  

Saint Mary MacKillop  

            through what they say and what they do. 

 

 

This is awarded to students in each class who 

display excellence in the Triple A Social Skill that 

we focus on each week. At St Joseph’s we need to 

have a positive Attitude, need to have Awareness 

& need to take Action  

Congratulations to the following students who 

received this social skill award in Term 2: 

 

 Week 4 Self Discipline:  Wil Foulstone, Flynn 

Keane, Axel Ramadge, Indi Rodda, Blaze Schulz, 

Peyton Lee, Castiel White, Cohen Burrows, 

Xavier Hall, Nick Hughes, Audrey Lukies, Cadell 

Black, Ivy O'Dwyer & Myla Stuart. 

Triple A Social Skill Award 
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Week 5 Service: Chase Wilson, Ben Hubbard, 

Koby Boxtel, Jasmine Farrant, Tess McCracken, 

Ethan Brown, Mia McCabe – Jackson, Bailey 

Harmer, Logan Jasper, Tanner McKellar, Daniel 

Schreenan, Sophie Rosemeier, Preston Power & 

Tom Graham. 

 

MAY 

21st Kimberly McPherson 

24th Pupil Free Day 

25th Volunteer 

26th Volunteer 

27th Helen Osborne 

28th Narelle Miller 

31st Donna Jensen 

JUNE 

1st Fiona McPherson 

2nd Karina Glass 

3rd  Haylee Schulz  

4th Michelle Razga. Kimberly McPherson 

7th Volunteer 

8th Volunteer 

9th Volunteer 

10th Helen Osborne 

11th Volunteer 

14th Queen’s Birthday 

15th Helen Osborne 

16th Narelle Schreenan 

17th Volunteer  

18th Kimberly McPherson 

If you are unable to attend on your day, can you 

please arrange a swap with someone else or as a 

last resort let Marcella know in advance, so she is 

aware that she has no helper that day.  If you are 

unable to commit to a permanent day each month 

but are available to help out when you see a 

volunteer required, please call Marcella. 

Canteen 
 
een 

RSA Course - Monday 24 May 2021 

The Katunga Football Netball Club will be hosting an RSA 

course on Monday 24 May, commencing 6:30pm at 

the Katunga Recreation Reserve. 

If you have any questions or to book your place please contact 

Rach Howden on 0400 877 409 or 

email katungafnc@outlook.com.  

A $30 deposit will be required and should the course fill no 

further costs will be needed. 

  

Community Notices 

mailto:katungafnc@outlook.com
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Mother’s Day Breakfast Photo Gallery 
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Cross Country Photo Gallery 


